
From: Bill Becker
Subject: FW: TV series
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 10:50:27 AM

Members,

Please read Ron Schara's message below. No doubt you will want to queue up your DVR to capture the
series.

Bill

-----Original Message-----
From: Ron Schara [mailto:ron2342@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 10:41 AM
To: Bill Becker
Subject: TV series

Bill--please share with  my fellow council members.  After months of filming, we have launched a 4 -
week series about  massive  changes in Mn farming landscape, impacting water quality, flooding, wildlife
populations.  Subjects we address as a Council.
  We call it:  Minnesota:  Going Down the Drain?
 First part will reair Saturday at 6:30 p.m. on KARE, unless postponed by a football game.  Entire series
eventually will be on our website, mnbound.com. 
We also plan to repeat series in January to a larger audience.
In the fall, NBC carries sunday night football which delays our sunday airtime beyond 11:30 at night
where normally mnbound airs at 10:30. 

Ron
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